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North Harnett Transit Study - Project Update
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The North Harnett County Transit Feasibility Study will identify transit needs and provide transit service
recommendations for the portion of Harnett County that overlaps within CAMPOs boundary, including Angier,
Coats, and Lillington. The first phase of this study sought to identify the desire for transit and to assess the
suitability of transit in the study area. This study is currently in the second and final phase, which has built off
feedback and analysis from the first phase and includes development of a phased implementation plan. In
advance of planned public engagement activity in March and early April, this presentation will provide an
overview of the proposed transit service area and service options.

Additional details can be found on the project website: <https://www.NorthHarnettTransitStudy.com>

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.
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